
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

  

 

The attached filing submitted in CASE 15-E-0302, In the Matter of the Implementation of a Large-Scale 

Renewable Program and a Clean Energy Standard, regarding the Staff Report Regarding Retention of 

Existing Baseline Resources Under Tier 2 of the Renewable Energy Standard Program.  

 

These Comments are submitted jointly by the Alliance for Clean Energy New York, Advanced Energy 

Economy Institute, and Northeast Clean Energy Council. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

Anne Reynolds 

Executive Director 

The Alliance for Clean Energy New York  

119 Washington Avenue, Suite 1G,  

Albany, NY 12210 

518.432.1405 (o); 518.248.4556 (m) 

 

www.aceny.org 


